FOR NEXT YEAR

SUGGESTED SECOND GRADE SUPPLIES

We thought it would be helpful for you to have a list of suggested supplies needed for next year. Hopefully, you will be able to take advantage of some back-to-school sales before September.

Your child will need the following:

- Dry erase markers (to use on white boards)
- Crayons (24 pack)
- Several sharpened pencils
- Glue sticks
- **&** Box of tissues (to share)
- ❖ Pencil box (no larger than 6" x 8")
- 2 Highlighters
- ❖ A book to read

THANK YOU FOR YOUR ATTENTION TO THIS MATTER.

Have a wonderful summer. We look forward to meeting you on the first day of school.

Sincerely, Second Grade Teachers